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LETTER DATED 18 SEPTEMBER 1995 FROM THE CHARGE D'AFFAIRES A.l.
OF THE PERMANENT MISSION OF YUGOSLAVIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

Upon instructions of my Government, | wish to lodge the strong protest of
the Federal Republic of Yugoslavia to the Security Council in the wake of
another unprovoked attack by the Croatian army against the territory of the
Federal Republic of Yugoslavia.

On 13 September 1995, at 11.55 a.m., the Croatian forces shelled the
territory of the Federal Republic of Yugoslavia in the area of Cesmina Glava and
fired three rounds from 20 mm anti-aircraft guns at 12.05 p.m. in the region of
Gusarska Jama, 300 metres into the territory of the Federal Republic of
Yugoslavia. There were no casualties and the Yugoslav side did not respond.

The Government of the Federal Republic of Yugoslavia warns the Security
Council of the grave consequences that may arise from the consistent and
repeated attacks by Croatia against the territorial integrity of the Federal
Republic of Yugoslavia and expects the Security Council to undertake urgent and
resolute measures in order to finally prevent Croatia from further military
actions against the Federal Republic of Yugoslavia.

| should be grateful if you would have the present letter circulated as a
document of the Security Council.

(Signed ) Dragomir DJOKIC
Ambassador
Chargé d'affaires a.i.
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